Anguilla Statistics Department
Ministry of Sustainability, Innovation and the Environment
Government of Anguilla,
The Valley

PRESS RELEASE

Annual Business Survey — Reminder — Countdown
National Accounts, Balance of Payments and International Investment Position

There are six (6) remaining days to complete and return your Annual Business Survey (ABS) 2023.

The Anguilla Statistics Department (ASD) wishes to remind ALL businesses operating in Anguilla of the deadline — March 31,
2024*, for the completion and return of the Annual Business Survey (ABS) 2023 form(s), for use in compiling the 2023 National
Accounts (NA), Balance of Payments (BOP) and International Investment Position (IIP) estimates for Anguilla.

The data supplied becomes confidential and its protection is legislated and guaranteed under the Statistics Act of Anguilla,
which also makes the completion of the form(s) mandatory. As such, the ASD would appreciate the cooperation of the business
community to avoid having to rely on the Act in relation to actions regarding refusals and non-responses.

The ASD would like to thank all businesses who have returned their ABS to date and would appreciate their continued co-
operation.

If you have yet to receive a form, have any questions or difficulties when completing the form(s)/ accessing information, please
do not hesitate to contact Mrs. Lori-Rae Alleyne-Franklin or Mr. Careme Carty for assistance at telephone number (264)-497-
5731 or 497-2451 Ext. 1871.

We look forward to providing you with courteous and professional service, as we endeavor to provide “Sound Statistics for
Sustainable Development”.

Facebook — The Anguilla Statistics Department -
https://www.facebook.com/photo/?fbid=380782741551082&set=pch.380782981551058

March 26, 2024

* - Deadline for email submissions - March 31, 2024
* - Deadline for posted or delivered submissions should reach the ASD - March 29, 2024




